
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
September 2024 
 
Choir – KS2 (Years 3-6) 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As part of the school’s enriching curriculum Mr Middleton and Miss Purshouse will be starting a 
choir club after school. This club aims to bring joy to singing, with the opportunity to sing as a 
group, learning new songs in which to perform! 
 
 
This club will take place 15.20 – 16.20 each week, starting Monday 9th September and finishing 
on Monday 25th November. 
 
Places are limited to 30 pupils and will be on a first come first served basis. The cost will be £4.00 
per session. The total for 11 sessions is £44.00. 
 
Please visit Arbor parent app to book a place.   
 
Thank you  
 
Mr Middleton and Miss Purshouse 
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